
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As you may have seen at Founders Day the 2016 issue of Wordsworth, the school magazine, is now 

available. The magazine is a professional quality publication which summarises many of the boys 

achievements during the academic year and is a splendid read. Wordsworth is put together by an editorial 

committee from the BWS Sixth Form. 

 

Copies of Wordsworth 2016 are available for purchase online via scopay.com for £5. Magazines will be sent 

home via your son. Please do support this fantastic piece of work once again this year... 

 

If you have already purchased a magazine please ignore this on your online account, it will be removed 

after the event. 

 

Dr S Smallwood  

Head Master 


